
Budget Workshop Meeting 

Oct. 30, 2014 

 
A Budget Workshop Meeting   was held on Thursday, Oct. 30, 2014 at the Town Hall, 24 E. Main Street, 
Marcellus New York at 6:00 pm. 
 
Those in attendance were Supervisor Paul, Board Members O’Hara, Scanlon, Pollard and Stevens. 
Also attending  wasTom Lathrop. 
 
The items Discussed were: 

- Retirees Medicare Plus Plan 
- Comparing Excellus Plans 

 
 
Councilor Scanlon made a motion seconded by Councilor O’Hara to adjourn the Budget Meeting at 
6:25 pm. 
Ayes – Scanlon, Stevens, Paul, O’Hara and Pollard. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary Jo Paul 
Town Supervisor 


